
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families
The end of term is quickly approaching and there are still some 
outings and events to come. The Year 6 children are practising hard 
for their end of term production which takes place next week, and 
the whole school will have a sneak preview at the dress rehearsal on 
Tuesday. 

Just a reminder that the last day of term finishes at 1.30pm for
children in Years R-5 and there is a church service at 9.30am for the
Year 6 leavers to which all parents are warmly invited As usual, we
would be very grateful for parent volunteers to accompany the 
children on the walk to church and back again. Please speak to your 
child’s class teacher if you can help. 

I am pleased that the temperatures have dropped slightly which 
makes it more comfortable for everyone. It looks like the sun will 
continue to shine, however, so I hope you enjoy it and look forward 
to seeing you on Monday.

Attendance Champions 
Week 37

1st Place – Year 6: 98.52% 
2nd Place – Year 4: 98.15%  
3rd Place – Year 5: 97.84% 
4th Place – Year R: 97.67%  
5th Place – Year 3: 97.20%  
6th Place – Year 1: 95.93%  
7th Place – Year 2: 91.67%  

Parking
Thank you to all the parents who are parking considerately when 
dropping off children and picking them up. We all have the best 
interests of the children at heart and continue to urge all parents 
to park in a way which makes it as safe as possible for all of our 
children around the school site.

Coulsdon Cluster Choir
A number of families were treated to a wonderful Choir Concert at 
Oasis Academy Coulsdon on Wednesday evening with children from 
eight local schools taking part in the show. The singing was amazing 
and it was impressive that some of our children were confident 
enough to sing solos in front of such a big audience. It was a lovely 
evening full of music, colour and joy and I must thank Mrs Jackson 
for all the effort and hard work she committed to bringing the 
schools together with such an impressive result

Reflection
In Jono’s Collective Worship, the children considered when David 
was chosen to be King by God. They discussed that it is not what 
people look like that matters most, it is the person on the inside 
that counts – how they live, what they believe and how they treat 
others that matters most.

The outside may be pretty but it's what's on the 
inside that counts.

1 Samuel 16.7


